Family Center PTO Meeting – Wednesday, October 23, 2019

Attendees: Debbie Reilly, Michelle Snyder, Stephanie Lee, Anne Handley- Fierce, Amy Jennings, Alison Yee, Liz Florek, Mary Sadtler, Shannon Davis, McKenzie Walter, Rebecca Tantillo, Julie Gullickson, Betsy Sinclair.

Alex Berger, President Clayton Education Foundation: Spoke to us about the foundation and how it benefits the Clayton School District including the Family Center with scholarships. Hoping to increase visibility and continued fundraising efforts.

Treasurer Report (Betsy Sinclair): Off to strong start hitting and surpassing projections. Need to focus on upcoming Fall Fundraiser. Discussed adding line item to address scholarship funds in accounts.

Communications Update(Rebecca Tantillo): Updated website with spirit store and upcoming events. Need paypal link. Will work on an email blast about EOY tax forms and send November letter from the Presidents.

Art To Remember (Amy Jennings): Had about \$500 in online orders at time of meeting with 10/28 order deadline to ship free to CFC.

Class Photos (Stephanie Lee): In the process of taking the pictures with absences and collecting money with early November target date.

Fall Book Festival at Barnes & Noble (Shannon Davis): In-store date set for Friday 10/25. Will send reminder email about order deadlines and wishlist information.

Nature Trail Flashlight Walk (Alison Yee & Liz Florek): Date set for November 7th. Discussed offering vegan marshmallows for smores.

Outreach Chair Updates / December Service Project (Anne Handley-Fierce): Voted and decided would choose Diaper Bank. Discussed date being the 1st week of December.

Director Report (Debbie Reilly): Preparing for Parent Teacher conference week. Discussed the playground renovations to see if PTO can facilitate fundraising efforts for specific projects. Going to get initial bids and will revisit in November.